
Library Censorship Awareness Month 

Dear Patrons, 

We are excited to announce that this October marks our Library Censorship Awareness Month. 

Throughout the month, we will be hosting various events, discussions, and workshops focused 

on the importance of free access to information. 

Join us for: 

• Guest speakers discussing the impact of censorship 

• Film screenings of documentaries related to banned books 

• Book displays featuring challenged literature 

• Workshops on how to advocate for intellectual freedom 

We invite you to participate and help raise awareness about the importance of protecting our 

right to read and access information freely. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

The Library Team 


